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From: Margie Logue [wumples51@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:37 AM
To: Energy - Public Adviser's Office
Cc: public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov
Subject: Docket #11-AFC-03

 To the CPUC  To Whom It May Concern: In the news about  power generation, German gas fired power 
generation is down 27% from last year due to high gas prices. ...  from  Penn Energy     and from Power 
Engineering International... E.ON is considering closing one of its most modern gas power plants due to falling 
demand for energy.  Gas plants have become largely uneconomical  to operate due to the speedy growth of 
renewable energy sources.                          Please look out for our future.  Don't let them build Quail-Brush just 
to squeeze more money out of the consumer..  Santee doesn't want it.  San Diego doesn't want it.  Numerous 
environmental clubs and organizations don't want it.  The League of Women Voter's doesn't want it.  Not only 
is it a huge mistake for the environment, but a huge mistake economically  Think about the future.  How do you 
want to be remembered? As the enlightened people who helped save California in her darkest hour or as the 
dasterdly  organization that allowed greedy out of state builders to ruin views of one of the largest regional 
parks in the country.   Thank you for your time.  Sincerely,  Margie Logue,  Heatherdale St.  Santee Ca. 92071 
Sent on Feb.6, 2013  
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